
 

Voice Messages: Friday, March 20th  
 
6:03 a.m. Hello. This is Mark Sanborn from Sylvan Learning Center in Winter 
Haven. You may recall meeting me during my recent interview with Green 
Community College for the Assistant Director of Student Engagement position. I 
need to speak with you about a concern I have regarding the interview process. I 
would appreciate a return phone call as soon as you get into the office today.  
 
9:45 a.m. Hi. I’m on my way to class in a few minutes, but I was hoping to catch 
you for a quick question. I found a journal article that I would like to share with 
my students. If I distribute photocopies of the article to my students, am I 
violating any copyright laws? Get back to me when you can. Jack 
 
12:32 p.m. Hi. Have you seen the social media post about GCC? My students just 
told me about it. I wanted to make sure you knew. 
 
1:22 p.m. Hi. Thanks again for asking me to serve as chair of the search 
committee for our new faculty member. We have completed the interviews, so I 
wanted to give you a quick call. The candidate that we like best uses a walker. He 
has extensive knowledge and experience in the field, but the committee is not 
sure how students will react to an instructor who uses a walker. Do you think we 
should move forward with a job offer? Thanks. Lloyd 
 
4:30 p.m. Hi. I was wondering if you might have time to get together for coffee 
sometime next week. I an idea for a new technical program that I’d like to discuss. 
When you have a few minutes, please check your calendar and let me know when 
you’re available. I look forward to talking with you! Wendy 
 
 


